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Extending the Public Comment Period on the Draft Per- and Polyfluor-
alkyl Substances (PFAS) Chemical Action Plan (CAP) Through January 22, 

2021
The Washington department of ecology issued the Draft PFAS CAP 

for public comment on October 7, 2020. This announcement notifies the 
public that the comment period for the Draft PFAS CAP is now extended 
through January 22, 2021.

The Draft PFAS CAP is available on the ecology website https://
fortress.wa.gov/ecy/publications/summarypages/2004035.html.

Ecology will accept written comments on the draft. Comments must 
be received by January 22, 2021, to be considered. Submit comments us-
ing one of the following methods:

Online: Use the online comment form at http://
hwtr.ecology.commentinput.com/?id=j4eJD; or send an email to 
ChemActionPlans@ecy.wa.gov.

By mail: Mail comments to Irina Makarow, Department of Ecology, 
P.O. Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600. (Mailed comments must be post-
marked by January 22, 2021.)

For information, or to request copies of the Draft PFAS CAP, con-
tact Irina Makarow, Chemical Action Planner, Department of Ecology, 
P.O. Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600, phone 360-407-6250, fax 
360-407-6715, email irina.makarow@ecy.wa.gov.

Additional information about the Draft PFAS CAP is available on 
the PFAS CAP website https://www.ezview.wa.gov/?
alias=1962&pageid=37105.

If you require special accommodations or need this public notice 
in a format for the visually impaired, contact ecology by phone at 
360-407-6700 or email at hwtrpubs@ecy.wa.gov. Persons with hearing 
loss can call 711 for Washington relay service. Persons with a speech 
disability can call 877-833-6341.
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